SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOP (Tuesday, July 5, 2016)

Generated by Miriam Testasecca on Tuesday, July 19, 2016

Members present

Kelly Barrera, Tommy Allen, Bill Mignon, Bev Slough. absent:Patrick Canan

Meeting called to order at 8:30 AM

- 1. CALL TO ORDER BY BOARD VICE CHAIR
- OPENING COMMENTS BY SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERS AND SUPERINTENDENT Mrs. Barerra stated that she hoped everyone had a nice 4th of July.
 Dr. Joyner stated that staff had a good, positive meeting about the future of FCTC, and he felt good about the school's direction.
- 3. WORKSHOP TOPICS:
 - 3.01 Pre-K Update

Mr. Brennan Asplen introduced Mr. Brian McElhone who presented an Early Childhood Services update.

3.02 ESE/Gifted Update

Mr. Brennan Asplen introduced Mrs. Helen DiMare and Ms. Lisa Bell who presented Gifted and Exceptional Student Education information.

3.03 LEE Update

Mr. Brennan Asplen introduced Mrs. Donna Guzzo, Administrator of Operations for Language Exploration Enrichment (LEE), who provided an overview of the program.

3.04 Healthy, Hunger-free Kids Act

Mr. Michael Degutis introduced Mr. Sean Prevatt who presented an overview of the Healthy, Hunger-free Kids Act.

4. PUBLIC COMMENTS

None

- 5. CLOSING COMMENTS BY SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERS AND SUPERINTENDENT Mrs. Slough and Mrs. Barrera stated that they appreciated all of the good information that was presented. Mr. Mignon said that he especially appreciated the ESE and Early Childhood Services information. Mr. Allen stated that it was a very informative workshop. Dr. Joyner stated that the board will receive an update on FCTC at the July 26 school board workshop. Dr. Joyner also stated that the Leadership Retreat would take place on July 28 at FCTC, starting at 8:00 AM.
- 6. ADJOURNMENT 11:29 AM